
Priory News 14th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It was a busy week in school last week.  

We had a Panathlon tournament—with a group of children from 

across the school representing us so well at the competition! We 

were very proud of their success.  

We launched our online survey for parents—as part of our consul-

tation on the next 5 years at Priory Junior School. If you haven’t 

contributed to this, please do—as the governing body will be con-

sidering all stakeholders contributions as part of this review. You 

can access the survey here. 

Individual photographs were taken, and it was great to see families 

back in school, being able to have photographs with younger     

siblings too. 

We also enjoyed the Year 6 coffee morning on Friday—thank-you 

to everyone who came along. Together, we raised £121.54 for  

Cancer Research. 

In addition to this, we were also visited by Ofsted. Once we receive 

their report, we will share this with you all. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

National Anti-Bullying Week 14th –18th November 

Flu Vaccination—second session 14th November 

Children in Need Day 18th November 

Bags2School collection 22nd November 

Wood Green workshops 23rd / 24th November 

St Neots Museum Visit for Year 6 28th / 29th November 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 29th November 

Year 3/4 Futsal Tournament 30th November 

Prospective Parents Visits 30th November 

SEN Surgery 30th November 

Year 6 Chaos Science Visit 1st December 

FOPJS Discos  1st December 

Parents Do Day 7th December 

Christmas Lunches *NEW DATES* 8th / 9th December 

Christingle 21st December 

 

Children in Need Day 

Please wear your spots to school as part of Children in Need 

day for a donation to the charity. 

Donations can be made online at Just Giving—click on the link 

to do so. 

Panathlon 

Well done to our eight children representing our school at 

the recent Panathlon competion. They were amazing—and 

awarded the silver medal for their group.  

The competition involved them taking part in seven     

different sporting events, earning points for their team. 

Well done! 

Half-Termly Overviews 

Attached to this newsletter are the half-termly overviews for your 

child’s learning this half-term.  

There are some exciting and rich areas of learning taking place in 

school this term. 

We hope the overviews are useful to you, along with information 

about the books they will be exploring in English. 

SEN Surgery 

Do you have any concerns regarding your child’s progress in 
school, in relation to special educational needs?                          
If so, Mrs Durham, our SENCO (Special Educational Needs       
Co-ordinator) will be holding a surgery for parents on Wednes-
day, 30th November—from 1—4.30pm.  

This is an opportunity to discuss any concerns about SEN with 
Mrs Durham—please make an appointment through the 
school office. Appointments can be in person, or online.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUMkJLSVZGRDcwNjkxME9UMFpNVUc5WTFZRi4u
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/priory-junior-school5?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=priory-junior-school5&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=e0f27610401147f68cb99115930edacc

